
Executive Summary and Recommendations 
 
Introduction 
Nomination for Deputy-Chairman of the Health Committee 
 
Council has agreed that each statutory and non-statutory committee should seek 
nominations from amongst their members for the positions of chairman and vice/deputy- 
chairman, to be appointed until the end of the second transitional period, and that these 
would be considered by Council.    
 
At 11 December 2003 meeting Council considered and agreed the appointment of Miss 
Mary Crawford as Chairman of Health Committee.   However no nomination was put 
forward for deputy-chairman as the Health Committee meeting at which this matter was 
considered was inquorate.  The Health Committee has now put forward the following 
nomination; 
 
Health Committee 
 
deputy-chairman - Dr John Old 
 
Decision 
The Council is requested to consider the nomination set out above.    
 


